
 
 
Dear Harold Washington College Community, 

It is hard to believe that this week we officially welcomed the fall season.  This new season brings 
several new initiatives to the College. One of these new initiatives, Phoenix 4U was the topic for our 
College Forum (Click here to view presentation slides) this morning. Phoenix 4U is an employee 
wellness initiative focused on creating and maintaining a safe, productive self-care work environment. 
Initial events include workshops, coffee/tea break, therapeutic art, and more. The inaugural 
committee members include: Yurianna Reyes, Clinical Counselor, Aime Krall-Lanoue, Associate Dean, 
Maria de Jesus Estrada, Associate Professor and Veronica Villanueva, Coordinator. If you are 
interested in participating in this initiative, please reach out to one of the team members. 

Another new initiative is our now popular Phoenix Fridays where the college community is 
encouraged to wear school colors and show their college pride. If you have not picked up your 
Phoenix shirt, please see Vice President Lusk. To kick-off this new tradition we held a very successful 
social media contest. We set a record for social media posts with over 13,000 users reached, almost 
500 reactions, and over 40 shares! College advisors Kiera Bowens had 286 likes, Melissa McGlynn, 242 
likes, and Regina Lira with 111 likes. Congratulations to our winner, Kiera Bowens! Thank you all for 
your participation. If you would like to check out the post, please visit Harold Washington College’s 
Facebook page. Let’s continue to build our community and show our college spirit. 

Reminder: Stay safe and wear a mask! 
 
I am always open to talk about your ideas. Feel free to join me during my office hours via Zoom next 
Wednesday from 3:30 pm – 4:30 pm. Have a great weekend.  
 
Here are the College Updates for this week: 

● Enrollment Update 
       Fall 2021 – 16-week session - Headcount: 5,438, Credit Hour: 56,886  

Registration for fall 12- and 8-week classes remains open. To learn more about our 
registration process, click here.  

● Faculty and Staff Accomplishments 
We are in the process of collecting information to update this webpage link. Please forward 
accomplishments to Shiang-Kwei Wang, Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs at 
swang56@ccc.edu 

● Library Newsletter 
For access click here. 

● Parking Updates  
Please click here for the latest information.  

https://cccedu-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/lpond1_ccc_edu/EXpKkgTDGglAu30vsPAEHQABPZqutRwnIlwc1jyAmrBg9Q?e=r2jcSe
https://cccedu.zoom.us/j/433721370
https://www.ccc.edu/services/Pages/Register-Credit-Classes.aspx
https://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/departments/Pages/OAA-Faculty-Accomplishments.aspx
mailto:swang56@ccc.edu
https://researchguides.ccc.edu/hwcl/september2021
https://www.ccc.edu/colleges/washington/menu/Pages/Getting-There.aspx


● General HWC Announcements are updated weekly and can be found here. The HWC Events 
Calendar lists all upcoming events for students, faculty, staff, and the public. 

 
 

Personnel Updates and Searches: 
● Clinical Director – Wellness Center – Finalist submitted for October Board. Committee 

members: Jackie Werner, LaNisha Thomas, Janea Vinson, Nicolette Radford, Felicia Robinson-
Silas, Anne Althoff. Interim Lead and for questions contact: Jackie Werner 
(jwerner9@ccc.edu), Dean of Student Services.  

● Assistant Director, Security – Search in progress. Interim Lead and for questions contact: 
Bernessa Tate (btruvillion@ccc.edu), Director of Security. 

● Associate Dean of Advising and Transitions – Finalist submitted for October Board. 
Committee members: Rachel Iannantuoni, Kim Bowens, Lisa Hernandez, Cristina Carrillo, Aja 
Humphreys. For questions contact: Jackie Werner (jwerner9@ccc.edu), Dean of Student 
Services. 

● Engineer – Finalist submitted for October Board. Interim Lead and for questions contact: 
Jeremy Gonzalez (jgonzalez373@ccc.edu), Chief Engineer. 

● Associate Dean of Student Services – Finalist submitted for October Board. Committee 
members: Felicia Robinson-Silas, Veronica Villanueva, Martha Silva, Jackie Werner, Ingrid 
Riedle, Bara Sarraj. For questions contact: Jackie Werner (jwerner9@ccc.edu), Dean of Student 
Services. 

● Associate Dean – Career Programs – Position posted. For questions contact: Jackie Werner 
(jwerner9@ccc.edu), Dean of Student Services. 

● College Clerical Assistant – Position posted. For questions contact: Kim Bowens 
(kbowens3@ccc.edu), Associate Dean of Instruction. 

● Dean of Instruction – Position posted. For questions contact: Shiang-Kwei Wang 
(swang56@ccc.edu), Vice President of Academic and Student Affairs. 

● Human Resources Director – Position posted. For questions contact: Linh Williams 
(lwilliams806@ccc.edu), Director of Special Projects. 

● Associate Dean of Enrollment Management – Position Posted. For questions contact: 
Emmanuel Esperanza (eesperanza@ccc.edu), Dean of Enrollment Management. 

 
Note: This is a post-only mailing. Replies to this message are not monitored. 
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